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SUBJECT: [CEO/DON] Urges Influenza Immunization

Dear Staff:

As healthcare personnel focused on our patients, we have a special responsibility to protect our patients by making sure that we are immunized against influenza each year.  

Influenza and related complications hospitalize approximately 226,000 Americans and kill more than 36,000 every year.  In fact, influenza—a vaccine-preventable disease—is the sixth leading cause of death in the United States.  

This year, [INSERT NAME OF FACILITY] is offering [free] influenza immunization for all our staff.  As [INSERT TITLE] of [INSERT NAME OF FACILITY], I strongly encourage all healthcare personnel to be vaccinated against influenza to protect our patients, our co-workers, and ourselves.

Sincerely,

[INSERT NAME OF CEO/DON]
E-mail One:





From CEO or DON to


Encourage Immunization
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